YEAR'S END NEWSLETTER.

2021



ATTITUDE OF GRATITUDE

Welcome back! After a tumultuous and uncertain 2020, we are grateful to have been fully open and accessible for the majority of 2021. We want to take a moment to extend a huge THANK YOU to our members, staff, and board for riding these waves with us. It hasn't always been easy, but we truly feel like we are "all in this together." When you're with OCCU, you really are part of a family. Cheers to a healthy and happy 2022!

Refi Your Home Here!

OCCU is proud to offer 10 or 15 year fixed rate mortgage refinance opportunities as well as fixed rate home equity lines of credit (80% loan to value.) Keep your home loan local. Contact Collette (NMLS*1533078) or Pam (NMLS*1857838) to talk about your options and to get started.

2021 OCCU Kindness Partners

Mark & Susie's Piggly Wiggly, Downtown Oshkosh Farmers Market, Salvation Army, Oshkosh Police Dept, Habitat for Humanity Oshkosh, United Way, OCCU's Community Shred Event, Toys for Tots, Boy's and Girl's Club Oshkosh, Children's Miracle Network, Stock the Shelves, Day by Day Warming Shelter, The Teacher's Closet, and Make A Wish Foundation



SAVER'S SWEEPSTAKES

Big congratulations to our Saver's Sweepstakes winners, Pete, Darlene, and James! Want in on the action? Call a member service rep to set up your account now!



















